
 
REPORT ALL WILDLIFE STRIKES  
 
The FAA maintains a wildlife strike reporting system for pilots to 
report and document the effects of a wildlife strike. The reporting 
page can be found at https://faa.gov/strikenew.aspx.

Be prepared with the following information: 
 
• Aircraft make and model 
• Aircraft registration 
• Date of incident  
• Time of incident 
• Airport, runway, or general location 
• Details of flight  
• Detail of damage 
• Detail of damage cost  

Please notify airport personnel of strikes that occur at any of the 
three Salt Lake City Department of Airports operated airports. 
Personnel are on hand at Salt Lake City International Airport and 
South Valley Regional Airport to respond and take remaining 
biological samples from the strike area. The samples are tested 
to verify which species was struck. The information obtained 
through sampling helps identify which species are creating 
problems and can help with remedial mitigation efforts. 

ANGEL FLIGHT  
WEST HOLDS  
SANTA FLIGHT  
The Angel Flight West Santa 
Flight was held on Friday, Dec. 
14. South Valley Regional Airport 
was the primary launching point 
for the operation. Twenty-five 
aircraft delivered supplies to 
Enoch Elementary in Southern 
Utah.
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SLCDA NEWSLETTER 
If you would like to receive the 
Salt Lake City Department 
of Airport’s monthly General 
Aviation Newsletter by email, 
send your email address to  
dave.teggins@slcgov.com.  

SOUTH VALLEY 
REGIONAL FBO IS 

CLOSED NEW 
YEAR’S DAY

GATE CODES TO CHANGE FEBRUARY 15  
Gate codes at South Valley Regional Airport and Tooele Valley 
Airport will change on Feb. 15. Information regarding the new gate 
codes will be disseminated with the February 2019 newsletter.

Students from Ms. Rieff’s Enoch Elementary class greet 
Santa at the Cedar City Airport.



Jan.19
EAA Chapter 23 and Chapter 58 will hold 
their annual chapter dinner banquet 
between 6:30 and 8:30 p.m. at the Hill 
Air Force Base Museum. For further 
information, contact Shawn Crosgrove at 
801-381-4402 or  
shawn_crosgrove@msn.com.

March 13-15 
Utah Airport Operators Association is 
holding its annual Spring Conference at 
the St. George Best Western Abbey Inn. 
For registration information, visit  
www.uaoa.org. 

Upcoming activity and FAA seminar 
information is available at www.faasafety.
gov.  Click on Activities, Courses and 
Seminars tab. 

The FAA SLC FSDO Safety Program 
Manager is Richard Jeffs,  
richard.jeffs@faa.gov. 

HELPFUL POINTS OF CONTACT
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield, and SLC Title 16 questions contact:  Dave Teggins, General Aviation 
Manager, (801) 556-4082-5532, or dave.teggins@slcgov.com.
Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist, (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com .
Aviation security questions: Kristian Wade (801) 575-2401. Gate access problems:  Airport Control Center (801) 575-2401.
Emergencies: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911. TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911.
For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443 .

TAC-AIR HOSTS UTAH 
VALLEY UNIVERSITY FLIGHT 
STUDENTS 
TAC-AIR Salt Lake City hosted a group of professional flight 
students from Utah Valley University to see potential careers 
in general aviation. The students learned about the numerous 
flight career options that exist outside of commercial operations, 
including corporate aviation, aeromedical aviation and FBO 
operations. 
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UPCOMING 
EVENTS AND 
NEWS 

UVU students in front of a new Honda Jet at TAC-AIR SLC

2018 GA AIRPORT 
OPERATIONAL DATA 
South Valley Regional - 88,756 operations 

Tooele Valley Airport - 50,071 operations 


